
Dr. Nikit Ordjanian 
7 71 ... 49 170th street 

Fresh Madows. N-ew York 11365 

Dear Dr. Ordjan.tan: 

February 27, 1974 

We treatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship of 
St. vartan. and your gift of $100 fQr that purpose. 

Our recet t fl8029 Ie enclosed. 

Enclosu.r 
JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
E2eecuti ve Director 


